
 

       

Statement regarding the South Jersey Gas Matter:  

(April 12, 2019) 

Members of the New Jersey Pinelands Commission voted to delay action on a resolution pertaining to 
South Jersey Gas’ natural gas pipeline application today. 
 
Commission members decided to delay action on the resolution to provide the Office of the New 
Jersey Attorney General with sufficient time to analyze information contained in a letter South Jersey 
Gas sent to the Commission early this morning. The letter is enclosed. 
 
The Commission will consider the matter at a future meeting. 

#### 

https://www.nj.gov/pinelands/home/meetings/documents/SJG%20-%20Resolution%20invalidating%20PC4-17-03%20%204.9.19%20-%20final.pdf







